
 

      

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

SHORT FILM CALLOUT! 

Screening opportunity 

Curiouser & Curiouser X Inclusivity Films are holding a screening  on the 8th of March in conjunction  
with @hertsfilmoffice. They are looking for Herts based, underrepresented filmmakers  (including  
students) to submit their short films for a screening in Stevenage on  March 8th. The event will 

showcase around 6 short films and will include a panel style Q&A with the selected filmmakers.  

They are passionate about showcasing d/Deaf, disabled and/or neurodivergent filmmakers, but also 
want to open this out to anyone who identifies as underrepresented in the film industry. They are 

looking for short films (under 15 mins) - if you’re Herts based and from an underrepresented group 
within the film industry, then please submit! 

Deadline for submissions is Friday 31st January. Link to submit is here  


